

Minutes of Seniors Committee Meeting

Present

John Hinchliffe, Howard Peterson, John Brown, Trevor Reynolds, Peter Glynn, & Alan Mitchelson

1. Apologies

- Peter Williams, Ken McCafferty, Peter Hynes, Eddie Sharp due to Gov't restrictions.

2. Minutes of last meeting

- Agreed

3. Matters Arising

A. The Spring Chicken:

- Competition will be held on the 27th May followed by ham, eggs, and chips.
- PH requires the number of people attending and anticipated lunch time at least 2 - 3 days beforehand.
- It was agreed that AM will send out a reminder to all senior members.

B. It was agreed that PG in liaison with HP & PW and by discussion with all Committee members and interested parties would draft a short Constitution for agreement at the 2022 AGM to include Committee Roles & Responsibilities. - Info

C. The AGM will be held on the 27th May following the Spring Chicken lunch. AM will send out notice to all senior members. - Info

D. TR is looking at organising different formats to vary our Tuesday and Thursday stablefords. - Info

E. Some time ago it was discussed and agreed by the CMMC that all members would only wear white club shirts. The senior committee unanimously agreed to change. The Golf Shop are obtaining prices and are willing to sell them on at cost to the members. Further details will follow. - PW / HP

F. The men's section are holding a Fun Charity Long Hole event (9 holes) on the 14th June and would like as many members to join as possible. AM will send out a notice to senior members. - Info

4. Correspondence

- A. Received an email from a senior member asking committee to consider varying the current singles swindles to 3 man team swindles. This was discussed and agreed that TR was already looking at this. - Info

5. Captains Report

- A. We had our first interclass match against Lakeside and it went very well. Unfortunately we lost with a score of 4 / 2. - Info
- B. Our next match is against Old Nene in the GAGL Knock Out competition on the 13th May. - Info

6. Competition Secretary Report

- A. The hotel has asked that all sections stop using the word 'swindle' and adopt another word. They felt that the word sent out the wrong message. We have agreed to use 'Stableford' for our weekly games and 'Monthly Stableford' for our monthly qualifier. - Info
- B. The charity contributions have now started along with the Masters. - Info
- C. TR would like say a special thank yo to Andy Shaw for all his hard work advising and getting the new system, Intelligent Golf, up and running. - Info

7. Treasurers Report

- D. The current balance is £661.60

8. Secretary Report

- A. It is the start of a very busy time of the year with getting ready for our AGM in May. I'll be asking AM to send out the AGM Agenda in the next few days.

Meeting closed: 14:10

Next meeting: 17th June 2021